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Today, the NYS2100 Commission created after Superstorm Sandy to make recommendations to strengthen and make

more resilient the State’s infrastructure released its preliminary report and recommendations. Senator Lanza will be

reviewing the recommendations as part of the effort to help protect New York from future storms and natural disaster.

The Commission’s report includes short- and long-term recommendations in the areas of energy, transportation, land

use, insurance, and infrastructure financing, as well as cross-cutting recommendations that are common to these sectors.

To see the full NYS2100 Commission report, New Yorkers can visit

http://www.governor.ny.gov/assets/documents/NYS2100.pdf.
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